
Dear Valued Visitor, 

Thank you for attending our recent art exhibit. We hope you enjoyed your experience. Your 

feedback is vital to us, and we would appreciate it if you could take a moment to complete our 

satisfaction survey. 

Survey Questions 

How would you rate your overall experience at the exhibit? 

Excellent Good Fair Poor  

 

What was your favorite artwork at the exhibit? 

 

 

Do you have any suggestions for improvement? 

 

 

 

As a token of our appreciation, all completed surveys will be entered into a draw to win a gift 

card to our museum shop. 

Thank you for helping us enhance our future exhibits! 

Best Regards, 

The Art Exhibit Team 


